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脇ae-mail

<dbedt. luc.web@hawaii. gov>

Re: A貧enda item 5: Conformance ofC&C ofHonolulu Important A曾ricultural Lands (IAL)

Recommendation to ADDlicable Statutorv and Procedural Requirements - Lack of Due Process

AIoha Chair Dr. Jonathan Likeke Scheuer and fellow commissioners:

I, Sophia Niaulani Tynanes-Nakasone am the manager and co-OWner Ofthe 3-aCre PrOPerty at

41-689 Ahiki Street Waim証alo, HI 96795 with TMK 41024049:0000 which is recommended by

the City and County of Honolulu for Important Agricultural Lands (IAL) designation. Our family

is unaware ofbeing properly noticed nor invited to participate in the IAL designation process. As

SuCh, We requeSt yOur aSSistance to ensure that our `ohana and those like us will be afforded any

and all appropriate due process before your commission decides whether or not our property

Should be a part of Oahu’s IAL. We are especially concemed with being designated as an IAL

because we provide sale and service ofmachinery used in agricu血ral production in addition to

Our Subsistence and crop cover seed faming. Please afford `ohana like mine and others

appropriate due process.

Maha16 for the opportunity to share with you.

S incerely,

Property Manager

<tynanesnakasone@gmail. com>


